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From: registrar
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 4:06 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 3:07 PM 
To: registrar  
Cc: Webmaster  
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB‐2019‐0018 

 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
hello, i think this increase is highly inappropriate. As a young adult with a new born and wife who is on maternity 
leave. this increase will have big impact on us financially. Cost of living has already increased in the past few months 
and adding this extra charge will make a huge impact for those people trying to make ends meet. i hope you can take 
this into consideration . thank you 

Name: Eric mohotoo 

Address:  

Email:

Phone:  

Company:  

 




